
Amesbury H&WBG 

Notes and actions from the meeting 4th September 2017 

 

Attendance 

Cllr Fred Westmoreland (chair) Dave Roberts, Emma Townsend, Emma Legg, Paul 

Grubic, Carolyn Taylor, Kirstie John, Eamon McClelland, Jan Tidd, Maureen 

Atkinson, Kate Western, Andrew Day 

Apologies 

Graham Wright, Sue Wight, 

Adult Social Care 

Paul Crubic gave a presentation to the group about the future of adult social care. He 

talked about engaging with communitites and the future of adult care. The situation is 

changing with people living longer and the complex needs of an ageing population. 

He also talked about the obligation to carers as well as those being cared for. He 

went on to explain the pressures of budgets. 

Ambitions, to have a new way of working and help people to support themselves with 

3 priorities. 

Prevention, promoting independence and safeguarding. 

He stressed the need for closer working with the voluntary sector and strengthening 

the way we work.   

MASH the front door to all services will be established in Wiltshire. 

Discussion took place around what is working, what is not working and what needs 

improving.  

Next steps. To work with H&WB groups to build a strategy for commissioning 

services. Visit some of the voluntary organisations in the community. 

Contacts for WC 

Emma Townsend – emma.townsend@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Emma Legg – emma.legg@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Paul Grubic – paul.grubic@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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Funding Applications 

Farley’s Malone 

FMC were asking for the second tranche of £2,500 and presented to the H&WB 

group. A report was circulated prior to the meeting. 

Key facts. 12 volunteers, 1 community consultant, 3 community outings, 64 publicity 

events, 87 active clients, 4 trustees, 42 lunches in 7 locations with 1046 covers, 285 

visits in 16 localities, 16 drop in sessions, 45 older people attended a garden party. 

After careful consideration, The H&WBG decided to recommend to the area board to 

defer the decision until the November meeting where it is hoped that FMC could 

address the need for more financial information to enable them to make an informed 

decision. 

 

DR to write report to Amesbury Area Board. 

 

 

Date of next meeting 

Monday 13th November 12.00 The Redworth Centre, Amesbury 

 

 

 

 

 


